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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
Pumpkin Patch 

 

Have you seen the beautiful pumpkin patch on display in our 
reception? 

Thank you to all of you who supported your children in 
creating beautiful entries in our art competition inspired by 
the artist Yayoi Kusama.  As with all of our competitions,  it 
will be very difficult to judge and select winners. We shall be 
announcing the winners of this competition after the half-term break-look out 
for these in our next newsletter.  

You can have a look at some of the photos here.  

 

Music 

We are pleased to announce that we have more children choosing to carry on 
with learning their instrument in years 5 and 6 than ever before. 
Luckily, we have been able to secure additional teaching time from 
Haringey Music Service to meet the demand. We’re really looking 
forward to hearing these children play in their termly concerts, 
alongside the year 4 children, throughout this year.  

 

In addition, Daniel (our music teacher) has inspired more of the Junior children 
to join bands. We were treated to a wonderful performance by a year 6 band 
who played while we all sang along. The quality of their performance was truly 
impressive. Thank you, Daniel, Ethan, Hugo and Zac! We’re looking forward to 
hearing one of the younger bands Daniel is supporting during lunchtime 
rehearsals soon.  

 

Parent/teacher meetings  

You will soon receive a letter explaining how to book your face-to-
face parent meetings with your child’s class teacher.  The parent 
evenings will take place on Tuesday 26th November and Thursday 
28th November between 3:40 pm and 6:20 pm. 

 

Reception Trim Trail 

We are really excited to have our new trim trail 
installed for our reception children.  The blocks will 
allow our children to develop their agility, balance 
and coordination whilst having fun. 

 

Windows 

We’re pleased to say that the windows in the Infant building are being replaced 
at a cracking pace. 1 Birch classroom has all new windows and the children and 
staff enjoyed the adventure of a few days in their temporary classroom while 
this work took place.  

 

School Dinners 
 
We have now had par-
ents/carers from classes in 
years 1, 2 and 3 join their 
children for lunch and we 
have had very positive feed-
back about the quality of the 
food. There will be another 
opportunity for more of you 
to try a meal with your child 
after the half-term break; 
there will also be ongoing 
opportunities over the course 
of the school year. Do look 
out for the letter which will 
inform you of specific days 
for each year group.  
 
Harvest  
Thank you so much for the 
donations of food for our 
foodbank appeal. 
We will be col-
lecting again in 
December.  

Poppy Appeal  
 
As with previous years, our 
school council members will 
be supporting the Poppy Ap-
peal organised by The Royal 
British Legion.  

 

From Monday 4th to Friday 
7th November, poppies will 
be on sale in both the Infant 
school and Junior School 
playgrounds at the 
end of each day. 

https://southharringayschools.co.uk/pumpkin-patch/
https://www.britishlegion.org.uk/get-involved/poppy-appeal
https://www.britishlegion.org.uk/get-involved/poppy-appeal


Friends of South Harringay News 
 

Year 2 were treated to a screening of Secret Life of Pets 2 this week. Everyone enjoyed the 
film and snacks. A huge thank you to parent volunteers who helped on the day - you made 40+ 

kids very happy! 

Spooky biscuits, cakes and sweet treats left children with delight rather  
THAN a fright at this week's bake sale. Check out the wonderful spread (see 
pics). Thanks to all those who donated and bought items. They were spook-

tacularly delicious   

 

Coming up 

Pub quiz (adults only) - Friday 22 November 7.30pm- 10pm in the room above the swimming pool 

Tickets are still available on classlist but be quick as we're down to our final few! 

 

Tickets cost £5 and you can create a team of 6 or be allocated a team on arrival. Alcohol, bar snacks and soft 
drinks will be available to buy on the night. 

ADVENTure Window Trail - will you help? 

 

BIG NEWS JUST IN - We've secured sponsorship from Winkworth again to run this special Christmas 
event this year. 

But we need households to sign up to decorate their windows and spread festive cheer throughout Harringay 
for 24 days of Advent.  

If you'd like to know more about how you can get involved with the ADVENTure Trail please 
email advent@friendsofsouthharringay.org or speak to your class rep. 

 

Happy Half Term! We'll have more news about exciting events to share when everyone is back. 

 

 

 

Our mathletes for this week:  Shay (2 Chestnut) 3900 points  

Our mathletes for last week: Karolinny (6 Acer) 6340 points  

                         

 Our mathlete class for this week:  5 Magnolia  

Our mathlete class last week:  2 Ash  

  

 

 

Our super readers for last week:         Seb 3W                    Our super readers for this week:      Grigorii 3W  

                                                                 Otis 4C                                                                             Inaya 4C 
                                                    Tailor 5M                                                                              Tailor 5M 

                                                                 Sasha 6M                                                                              Sasha 6M 

                                                                     

Quiz master classes:   3 Willow                                       Quiz master classes:  6 Maple                            




